
           

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                 

Welcome to the Possum room! What a lovely 

start to the year we are having. The children 

are settling beautifully into the room and being 

able to explore the space and the different 

experiences, as well as getting to know their 

educators. We are also meeting new friends 

and their families through orientation. The 

children are very curious and are helping our 

new children feel comfortable. 

With guidance and encouragement, the 

children are doing wonderfully with transitions 

throughout the day. Group time is a lovely time 

that we get to read stories and bring out the 

song bag which is always popular. We have 

been doing a lot of action songs such as three 

jelly fish, open shut them, see the little bunnies 

and Tiny Tim to name a few. We are slowly 

encouraging the children to be more 

independent. After meal times we guide the 

children to scrape their bowls and clean their 

hands and face. We have also introduced cups 

instead of Sippy cups. The children are taking 

to it very well but occasionally we have some 

spills.  

It has been a great start to the year getting to know 

this lovely bunch. 
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